
Last Half term pupils from PFA and
Trailblazers took part in a T-shirt printing
workshop hosted by West Yorkshire Print

Workshop. Pupils had time to prepare
some design ideas that related to the key

transferable skills above. Thanks to a
partnership with Oxfam we hope to build
on these skills in the future and embark

on an exciting T-shirt printing enterprise .  
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National Careers Week is here. Please check
emails for resources to use in Thrive Time and

some suggestions for subject areas. In
particular look out for an Apprenticeship
resource featuring Ravenshall’s very own
Matthew Riley. Although this is a national
event we will be having our more focused

Ravenshall Careers Week from 22nd to 26th
April. This will include internal shadowing

which was really successful last year,
workplace visits and some pupils will be out on

external work placements. 

Staff Careers Survey
Thank you to those who were able to complete

the careers survey last half term. The results
have been really interesting and useful. Next
half term (date TBC) I will be doing a support

staff meeting and TDM with a focus on sharing
the vision for our Careers Programme and

ensuring everyone is confident with how it fits
with their role at Ravenshall. 


